CHRISTIAN FAITH CHURCH

CHRISTIAN MENNONITE CONFERENCE

(Do 26, 2020

9:30 a.m. Sunday School
10:45 a.m. Worship Service

We extend a warm welcome to everyone
this morning! Our desire is that you feel
welcome and that you will be blessed by
great fellowship as we gather to worship

and praise God in word and song!

PASTORS VERSE OF
ENCOURAGEMENT FOR THIS
WEEK

| have no greater joy
than this, to hear of my
children walking in the
truth.

3 Johni:4

Church

‘@ 204-331-1282

311151 Rd 20W, Reinfeld MB,
R6W 1L6

@ www.cfcwinkler.org

Pastors

Pastor Office Hours
8:30 a.m. - noon - Tues. Wed. Fri.
8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. - Thurs.

Pastor Davey Martens

Pastor Jake Krahn

Pastor-Elect Cornie Fehr

Deacons

¢ Peter Driedger
¢ Isaac Krahn

¢ Pete Guenther
¢ Peter Doerksen

¢ Cornie Dyck



TODAY'S ORDER OF SERVICE

* *
Giving
There is a donation box in the
foyer for your convenience.

If you wish to make an online
donation, you can send an
e-transfer to
donations@cfcwinkler.org

You can also donate on our
website; cfcwinkler.org

Click on the Info Tab, then on
"Give to CFC"

Or you can mail to our
address:

11151 Rd 20W, Reinfeld MB,
R6W 1L6

Prelude: Hadassah Reimer

Welcome: Cornie Dyck

Congregational Singing: John Martens
Announcements & Offering: Cornie Dyck
Mission Report: Reimer Family
Children's Story: Madison Penner
Scripture Reading & Prayer: Elmer Penner
Message: Pastor Davey Martens

Child Dedication: Pastor Davey Martens
Closing Song: John Martens

Benediction

Sound/Recording: John Rempel
Livestream: Landon Guenther
Pianist: Susan Rempel

Deacon in Charge: Cornie Dyck

Sermon Notes:




Upcoming CFC, Community Events
& Announcements

There will be a Fellowship Faspa this afternoon here at
church. Everyone is welcome to join! Please brings
something to contribute to the faspa. Doors open at
2:30pm.

Would you like to support Pembina Valley Bible Camp
by hosting a table at their annual spring fundraising
banquets? April 12th in Morden and April 20th in
Winkler. Enjoy great food while experiencing a
“‘Celebration of History”, including messages from past
directors. To host a table, contact the camp office at
204-246-2008 or email
info@pembinavalleybiblecamp.com

The mission board encourages anyone who would like
to spend the summer serving at Bible camp. There are
some funds available for those that do that. Please ask
mission committee for details.

If you have been thinking about doing some
volunteering for MDS, or are planning to' keep in mind
that application can be made to the mission committee
for assistance in covering costs.



Prayer Requests & Praise liems

Pray for:

« For Eva Driedger and her family in the passing of Peter
Driedger

« For Jake & Helen Wiebe and their daughter Rebecca
Hubbard on the sudden passing of Rebecca's daughter
Leanne.

« For those still struggling with the effects of cancer.

« For Mary Elias, as she waits for her pelvic bone to heal.

« For all the parents in this church so that we may raise our
children in way that pleases God.

« For the upcoming Bishop election.

Praise God:

e Jesus preparing a place for us, and the promise of eternal
life to those who believe.

e For the blessing of children and the joy the bring to our
lives.

Missionaries to pray for this week

Kevin & Maria Martens

This week at CFC

Radio Board Meeting - Monday @7pm
Seniors Coffee - \Wednesday @10am
Youth - Thursday @7pm
CMC Ministerial Meeting - Thursday @7:30pm



